
TRO/21/15 Statement of Reasons 

It is proposed to remove a section of single yellow line and replace it with double 
yellow lines with double blips (waiting and loading prohibition) to prevent vehicles 
from parking indiscriminately and blocking access to Broughton Place Lane for 
residents and emergency vehicles.    

 


